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· Spring activities and updates 
· Review yearly goals
· Discuss next year’s goals
· Review/discuss annual report to the board
· Open forum
1. Closing













Agenda
SHAC Meeting
Silverton ISD
5/10/23
3:15 PM

Meeting started at 3:15 PM. Members present: Shandy Beedy, Jacob Massey, Michelle Francis, Kelby Brock, Stephanie Otis, Jessie Massey, Michael Hayes
Spring health and wellness activities were discussed. Tyson Dever, motivational speaker, held a presentation for the HS students yesterday. Reality Education for Drivers (RED) program was held this morning for HS students. Community service and fire safety day was a success. Fitnessgram results were submitted for grades 3-12 enrolled in a physical education class. UMC NEIDS program (Nurses Educating on Illegal Drugs & Synthetics) will be next week for JH and HS students. Stop the Bleed for grades 7-12 will be next week. The seniors were all certified in CPR last month. Elementary Track Day was also a big success on Monday.
Stephanie updated SHAC on AgriLife programs. LGEG will have one more session and then will wrap up for the semester. The mental health program that Kylie is doing for JH students in collaboration with Stephanie is being postponed to next fall. 
Shandy did a dental presentation to the 1st grade students. Dental kits provided by the Tulia Masonic Lodge were given to all 1st grade students. The 5th grade puberty education has also been provided to the girls. Jacob states he will do the boys next week when he is done with state track. 
E3 staff emergency app training was provided to all staff members. Michelle also notified SHAC on a new anonymous bullying reporting system that will be put into place called, Stop IT Solutions. 
Yearly goals were discussed. Bringing back Red Ribbon week was a goal that was brought back in October. Mental health programs was a goal that has been implemented. It will also continue next year with the JH mental health program Kylie and Stephanie are starting. Implementing a student charity fundraiser/physical activity event was implemented with Play with Purpose Hoot for Hoops in the fall. 
Goals for next year were discussed. There were no specific goals. The SHAC all agrees to just keep all of the activities and events currently doing in place. 
Michelle asked if the annual report to the board could be ready for the board meeting on Monday. Shandy will get the report to her by then. Shandy thanked everyone for their attendance. 
No further items were discussed. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting closed at 3:40.
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